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The School Council had its second meeting of the year on Tue. 16th Nov. There was a full attendance including Mr Mc Closkey (coordinator). 
Council are very grateful to the PTA for donating £500 towards a project for the council. We were given three options:
a) Climate Change
b) Eco related
c) School stuff
Councillors went back to their classes and sought ideas/opinions on what the money could be spent on. Some of the initial ideas included:
· Benches, a waterproof cover, colourful plants and a water feature for the mindfulness garden.
· More outdoor play equipment for four classes at lunchtime.
· Outdoor playground/fitness area to test balance, strength etc. suitable for Yr.5 to 7
We will consider other suggestions and make our decision after consulting the SMT in the new year.
Questions arising for SMT: 
Can one class at a time use Ashleigh Hall during wet days at lunch times?
Can we appoint cloakroom/toilet monitors to help keep those areas tidy?
Will the proposed new classroom block have an access road through the current playground? If there are more children on site, we will need all the space we can get.
Meeting concluded 2:40pm. Next meeting Tue 7th Dec. 
